
0 UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION V 
1990 N. CALIFORNIA BOULEVARD 
SUITE 202, WALNUT CREEK PLAZA 

WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596 

July 16, 1980 

Docket No. 50-206 

Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. Box 800 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Rosemead, California 91770 

Attention: Dr. L. T. Papay 
Vice President, Advanced 

Engineering 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: NRC Regional Evaluation of Licensee Performance - San Onofre 1 

This refers to the meeting held at Southern California Edison (SCE) Company 
offices in Rosemead, California, on July 15, 1980, between Mr. R. H. Engelken 
and members of the Region V staff with Dr. Papay, Mr. R. Dietch and others of 
the SCE staff. The purpose of this meeting .was to discuss the results of NRC's 
regional evaluation of licensee performance for those activities authorized by 
NRC License No. DPR-13. A copy of this evaluation and supporting data are 
enclosed.  

Results of this, the first of NRC's planned Systematic Appraisal of Licensee 
Performance (SALP) evaluations conducted with regard to the San Onofre 1 facility, 
reveal areas which, although not of serious concern at this time, we plan to 
increase the frequency and/or scope of our future inspection activities. We 
feel these areas, identified in the enclosed evaluation, represent areas where 
you should direct particular management attention as well. In addition, activi
ties associated with the current refueling and maintenance shutdown, especially 
ongoing inspections and repairs to the steam generators, we feel warrant your 
continuing special attention to radiation protection measures for those personnel 
involved.  

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2, 
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and its enclosures 
will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Rooms.  
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Should you have any questions regarding the enclosed evaluation and supporting 
data, we will be glad to discuss them with you.  

Sil erel 

Cr ws;, Chief 
R actor Operations and 

Nuclear Support Branch 

Enclosure: 
Regional Evaluation of San Onofre 1 
May 1979 through May 1980, dtd 7/07/80 

cc: R. Dietch, Vice President, Nuclear 
Engineering and Operations, SCE 

J. M. Curran, SCE, San Clemente, CA


